
 

Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 October 2003 

6. BECKENHAM PUBLIC LIBRARY OPTIONS REPORT 
 

The Board’s comments were sought for the Property and Major Projects Committee’s consideration 
regarding the future use of the building situated at 65 Sandwich Road (Beckenham Public Library). 
 
The Board decided to recommend to the Property and Major Projects Committee that, because of 
previous discussions the Board has held and commitments made to the Opawa/St Martins Plunket 
Toy Library, the Council retain the Beckenham Public Library at 65 Sandwich Road for the relocation of 
the Opawa/St Martins Plunket Toy Library. 

 
 


